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Chairman Tarwater and committee members, | am here today on behalf of ADP
TotalSource, Inc, the professional employer organization (PEO) division of ADP, LLC, in
support of House Bill {HB) 2076, HB 2076 offers a technical fix to the existing employment
security law governing PEOs and its passage would provide administrative and
operational efficiencies.

ADP TotalSource is the country’s largest professional employer organization (PEO)
providing & comprenensive business process cutsourcing solution to over 12,500 clienis
and o~ empluylng appru:-umatel:.f 528,000 cwered err‘npluyfees natmnmd& e an: a

Cur integrated suite of services incorporates both traditional and Web-based producs
including human resources (HR) administration, professional development training,
regulatory and compliance management, payroll and tax administration and reporting,
retirement plan services, workers' compensation and benefits administration, and acoess
to a leading-edge Human Rescurce Management System and robust emploves benefit
packages. Our business supporissmall businesses and helps them growwhile providing
top of the line benefits and services to their existing employees who become our co-
emgloyeses.

Current Kansas law prohibits individual proprietors, partners or corporate officers who anre
shareholders or members of the board of directors of a PEO client company from being a
part of the PEOQ relationship for the purposes of employment security law. Quartery
unemployment tax and wage reports for these individuals must be submitted by the PED
client and as a result, two separate unemployment insurance (Ul) accounts must be
maintained for the same entity. HB 2076 would provide operational and administrative
efficiencies by allowing FEOs to provide Ul services to all individuals at a client company.
Cur ability to provide comprehensive services to our small business clients allows them fo
focus on the mission of, and growing, their business.

In conclusion, we believe the technical corredions provided by HBE 2075 will be beneficial
both for the PEOQ industry and our small business dients. | appreciate the opportunity o

present testimony and respectfully request you support the legislation. Thank you for your
consideration.
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